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Comments Farington Parish Council are broadly in support of this application, though wish to raise concerns 
regarding the infrastructure surrounding the site.  There will be a huge knock-on effect to the 
surrounding areas of Lostock Hall, Bamber Bridge and Stanifield Lane, and yet this is not considered in 
the application.  The strain on the current road network needs to be included when considering this 
application.  LCC are asked to consider the bigger picture with several large developments being 
proposed within close proximity to each other in this area. 
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